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July082010VCMS4 - Fwd: MS4 Comment
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From: lvar Ridgeway

To: July082010VCMS4
Date: 6/7/2010 1:13 PM
Subject: Fwd: MS4 Comment

>>> <mursandy@sbcglobal.net> 6/7/2010 12:37 PM >>>
The homeless should not be housed in R1 through R3 properties nor should they be housed

in the downtown, beach or tourist areas of Ventura.

Apartment buildings with greater than 4 units should be used. And it would be preferable that
no more than one unit for every 4 apartments be used for the homeless.

What we don't want is to create more urban blight. _
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